
 
March, 2003 

 

Dear KATESOL Colleagues: 
 

It gives me great pleasure to send you my congratulations on your 

anniversary!   

 

You can take pride in the work of your members to support and teach 

speakers of other languages in Kansas over the years.  Your dedication and 

creativity has meant so much to the individuals you serve. 

 

Although I cannot be with you at the conference, I send my best wishes for 

a successful meeting and a joyous celebration!   

 

Best wishes to all of you, 

Betty 

Betty Soppelsa, Deputy Executive Director 
NAFSA:  Association of International Educators 
 
Former member of KATESOL and 
KATESOL President 1982-83 


